Message

From: McBride, Michael [/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=9999965]

Sent: 31/03/2020 19:04:21

To: Pengelly, Richard [richard.pengelly@health-ni.gov.uk]; Geoghegan, Lourda [lourda.geoghegan@health-ni.gov.uk]

Subject: URGENT - Request from Minister Swann

Richard

Paper being prepared on testing for you by Jenny and Lourda
| appreciate your frustration — my apologises.

Michael

From: Pengelly, Richard

Sent: 31 March 2020 18:51

To: McBride, Michael <Michael.McBride @health-ni.gov.uk>; Geoghegan, Lourda <Lourda.Geoghegan@health-
ni.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: URGENT - Request from Minister Swann

I am simply stunned at this.
R.

Richard Pengelly

Tel:i 1&S | Networki I&S | Mobile: 1&S g

From: Hugo Van Woerden [mailto:Hugo.VanWoerden@hscni.net]

Sent: 31 March 2020 18:43 . .

To: DoH Health Gold Sit Cell <hea|thgo|d.sitce|I@health-ni.gov.uk>j: NR @health-ni.gov.uk>; DoH
Private Office <Private.Office@health-ni.gov.uk>; DoH SpAd <spad@health-ni.gov.uk>; Pengelly, Richard
<Richard.Pengelly@health-ni.gov.uk>

Cc:i NR @hscni.net>

Subject: FW: URGENT - Request from Minister Swann

“This email is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message.”

Please see response prepared by Gerry Waldron

Best wishes

Hugo

Professor Hugo van Woerden

Director of Public Health and Medical Director
Public Health Agency

12 — 22 Linenhall Street

INQ000440253_0001



